
From: mari.chakryan    
Sent: mercredi, 14 février 2024 12:03 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: interdpt [ENV] ; transparency.am; ghazaryanr ; 
ghazaryanr  hcav ; hsavzyan ; art.grigorian ; Armenia 
Armenia [ARMEMBASSY]  
Subject: Re: ACCC/A/2023/4 (Armenia) - Committee's draft advice for comment 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
Hope this email finds you well. 
 
As  previously promised, 
We would like to provide the Committee with the English translations of EIA by-laws. 
Please kindly find attached: 
- The RA Government Decree No. 43-N of 11 January 2024 ON APPROVING THE PROCEDURE FOR 
DEFINING THE NECESSITY FOR ASSESSMENT AND EXPERT-EXAMINATION OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL 
IMPACT OF THE RECONSTRUCTION OR EXPANSION OR TECHNICAL OR TECHNOLOGICAL RE-
EQUIPMENT OR RE-PROFILING OR CONSERVATION OR RELOCATION OR TERMINATION OR CLOSURE 
OR DEMOLITION OR DESIGN CHANGE OF THE TYPES OF THE PROPOSED ACTIVITY; 
 
- The RA Government Decree No. 2343-N of 28 December 2023 ON MAKING AN AMENDMENT TO 
DECISION OF THE GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA NO 1325-N of 19 NOVEMBER 2014; 
 
- The RA Government Decree No. 2294-N of 21 December 2023 ON PROCEDURE FOR CONDUCTING 
STRATEGIC ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND APPROVING REQUIREMENTS FOR THE STRATEGIC 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT REPORT . 
 
Kind regards, 
Mari 
 
Mrs. Mari Chakryan 
 
Legal Advisor at the RA Ministry of Environment National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention 
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.env.am%2F&data=05%7
C02%7Caarhus.compliance%40un.org%7C541cbdaf5b524f9ca46808dc2d4c8abb%7C0f9e35db544f4f
60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638435054628244215%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIj
oiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C40000%7C%7C%7C&sda
ta=b1yS8UqQ%2Bs829rTCKn%2BtFH4PyySFPMH52nGeReCuLck%3D&reserved=0 
 
 




